
Important Notification: Changes to Your 

Credit Card Minimum Payment 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of a change to the minimum 

payment requirement on your credit card account. 

Effective [Effective Date], the minimum payment for your credit card will be adjusted to [New 

Minimum Payment Amount]. This decision has been made to better align with our 

commitment to responsible lending and to promote financial well-being for our customers. 

Please review your account statement for more detailed information and feel free to reach out to 

our customer service team if you have any questions or concerns. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued trust in us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Bank Name] 

Customer Service Team 

[Contact Information] 


